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WELCOME BACK 

 
I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful and restful 
Christmas Holiday! We are excited to be back 
anticipating all the opportunities that every 
New Year promises to bring!  

MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 

Our January Virtue is Respect and 
Responsibility being animated by Mr. Caruso’s 
JK/K class. “One of the sincerest forms of 
respect is actually listening to what another 
has to say.” 

INSTRUCTIONAL FOCUS 

 

In Language Arts, we are continuing our focus 
on Explanatory reading and writing. In 
Mathematics, we are starting our unit on 
Measurement.  

MONTHLY MASS 

 

Mr. Caruso’s JK/K class is animating our 
Welcome Back School Mass on Thursday, 
January 12 @ 1:00 pm at the Transfiguration 
Church. Please join us!  

JK REGISTRATION 

We are pleased to announce that Junior 
Kindergarten registration is on Monday, 
January 30 in the main office from 9:00 am 
through 4:00 pm. We are excited to welcome 
our youngest learners into our Catholic school 
family for next year!   

 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
school if you have any questions and/or 
concerns. Once again, thank you for your 
continued support and understanding.  

Yours in Catholic Education,  
Andrea Iserhoff 
 Principal  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


